From: Board Of Supervisor

To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: Fwd: Affordable housing
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 3:16:23 PM

From: Suzanne Teixer

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 6:21:15 PM
To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: Affordable housing

*##*CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email . ****

I was unable to attend meeting today but would like to give my input. I am a realtor, concerned
citizen as well as live in Clubhouse area of Aptos. I am deeply concerned and opposed to affordable
housing in our neighborhood and the impact it will have on already problematic traffic on
Clubhouse. Traffic in the mornings is already so backed up to Alta. Many drivers are also taking a
short cut thru our area to avoid freeway which further impacts the congestion. We can’t have
anymore traffic with additional cars added! Please consider this from someone who resides in that
neighborhood and is aware firsthand of the current problem.

Thank you,

Suzanne Teixeira

Realtor



